
Doll, Laura 

3/15/2012 3:15:16 PM
'michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: L300 report

Michelle

Kirk asked me to let you know that we expect to have a report to share with you on the L300 rupture early next 
week. You asked him about this at the hydrotest symposium.

He has been in depositions this week but wanted to make sure you knew something would come your way soon.

Laura
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